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Empress of Scotland 

Sept. 13, 1922.

Dear General Currie,
My old friend Amery has given 

me the enclosed letter to you.
If not trespassing too much on your 

time I should greatly like to see something of 
McGill as I am an original member of the Council of 
the Birmingham University.

My wife and I will he at the Ritz 
Carlton between the 16th and the 20th of this month 
and probably again towards the end of October. If 
there is any chance of meeting you during either of 
those periods perhaps you would kindly send me a 
line.

Yours very truly,

Seville Chamberlain.

Gen. Sir A.W.Currie,
&c. &c.


